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INFO 
 
DEAR MEMBERS:-          November 15, 2012. 
 
 
A Special General Meeting (SGM) was held on 22nd September 2012 in continuation of 
the Annual General Meeting (AGM) held on 18th February 2012 on one point agenda i.e. 
approval of the balance sheet/audit report 2010-2011. 
 

The participants of the SGM dated 22nd September 2012 desired that any one out of the 
four short listed reputable auditing firms i.e. FORD RHODES/SIDAT HYDER & CO., 
ANJUM ASIM SHAHID RAHMAN & Co. and A.C. NELSON should conduct the re-
audit of PALPA accounts for the year ending June 2010-2011 and the report to be 
submitted to the SGM which has the authority of the AGM dated 18th February 2012 for 
consideration and approval within 30 days. Similar request was also made to K.P.M.G. 
 

In compliance of the direction of the AGM dated 18th February 2012 request letters were 
sent to above mentioned auditors. The specimen of the letter was circulated amongst 
the membership through INFO dated 24th September 2012. 
 

We have received replies of all the above auditors except A.C. Nelson (Not traceable) 
wherein they all have expressed regret for conducting the audit/re-audit for the period 
2010-2011. 
 

The issue has been deliberated by the Executive Committee and it has decided that the 
issue in hand may be placed before the Special General Meeting for appropriate 
decision.  
 

Accordingly, Special General Body Meeting has been convened on Sunday the 2nd 
December 2012 at 1700 hrs at PALPA House on one point agenda i.e. approval of 
the balance sheet/audit report for the period ending June 2010-2011. 
 

All members are requested to attend the meeting. 
 
Thanking You, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Capt. Zarak Khan 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


